
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE - Third Circuit Bench-Bar Conference 

 

The Third Judicial Circuit is pleased to announce that the next open Judicial 

Conference will be held May 7 - 9, 2014 in Hershey, Pennsylvania. Please click  

the following link for more information. 

 

 http://www.ca3.uscourts.gov/save-date 

 

 
 
 
 
 

P U B L I C  A N N O U N C E M E N T  
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 


